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OFEFICIAL MEMO — AMB Decoder

In May 2021, the NZRCA secured a AMB RC Decoder and all associated cables (excluding loop) from a club that folded in
NSW, Australia. The NZRCA executive decided to secure this to be able to on-sell to one of our member clubs who might be

either starting up as a new club, or have an older system that needs replacing.

We would like to invite all clubs to submit their expressions of interest for purchasing the decoder and cables at a cost of

$2,900 (plus postage) to scott@randommail.co.nz by Sunday 10™ April 2022.

Any club that submits an expression of interest will then be contacted by the NZRCA executive so we can assess all

applications on merit and make a sale happen.

Kind regards

2021/2022 NZRCA Executive
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